
Revised Date for International Healthcare Exhibition 

From 26-28 July 2019 at BMICH, Colombo, Sri Lanka 

  
  
This is to inform that the  dates for the International Healthcare Exhibition which is to 
be held in Sri Lanka has been changed due to the present situation in the country 
and with the request of the business community. 
. 
  

         New Dates:  26-28 July 2019 
  

         Venue: at BMICH, Colombo, Sri Lanka 
  

The   above event will be organised by the National Chamber of Commerce of Sri 
Lanka in partnership with the Ministry of Health and Indigenous Medicine and the 
other Government Institutions. 
.  
The event organizers expect companies engaged in Indigenous and Western 
medicinal healthcare products and service providers including wellness promotion 
organizations from many countries to take part at this event as exhibitors. Further, 
they expect foreign delegations and a large number of visitors to the International 
Healthcare Exhibition. 
  
This event would be a good platform for healthcare related professionals, service 
providers, product manufacturers, exporters, importers and retailers from the 
different countries to meet each other under one roof for business enhancement and 
mutual interaction. 
  
The   Event Brochure is attached. 
  
For further information, please contact Mr.Dharmapala Weerakkody , Minister  of the 
Sri Lanka High Commission in Canberra (Tel: 02  61983756 , Mobile 0427114444, 
E-mail: admin@slhcaust.org. 
  
  
High Commission of Sri Lanka   
Canberra 

05 July 2019 
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